St. Genevieve Parish Schools

March 8, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of all of our faculty and staff, I thank you for making this a wonderful year in the life of St. Genevieve Schools. Both of our schools are thriving, not only with enrollment but the daily reality.

Attached you will find the tuition rates for the 2024-2025 school year. Please be aware of my great gratitude for your willingness to support our recent tuition increases to raise teacher salaries.

We have been fortunate over the last two years to make significant gains towards paying a competitive wage. Although, we are still far from being competitive with our public-school counterparts, our teachers feel our sense of commitment.

I know you agree with me that we have an excellent faculty and staff. Our goal is to retain the staff and maintain the academic excellence.

We have been fortunate to attract the support of some outside benefactors who have assisted us in our goal of raising our teachers' salaries.

I am grateful to them as well as all of you for supporting us in the endeavor.

Sincerely,

Daniel Horn

President-Principal



